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4th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

IMPORTANT CHANGES:  Dates for Spring and Summer Terms 2024 
 

Happy New Year!  We hope that you all enjoyed a peaceful Christmas and that you managed to find some 

time for rest and relaxation. 
 

It has been so lovely to welcome the children back today; the staff have been working hard to plan an exciting 

term of learning for them.  I am sure that it is going to be another busy and enjoyable term here at Cedar! 
 

A number of you have shared with us that the schools of your other children are breaking up for the Summer 

Holidays on Friday 19th July, whereas we were due to close a few days later.  We have listened carefully and 

have decided to make a few changes to dates across the Spring and Summer Terms so that we, too, will now 

break up for the Summer Holiday on Friday 19th July. 
 

In order to do this, two days which were previously going to be INSET Days (7th May and 24th June) will 

now, instead, be days when children are in school. 
 

The table below shows key dates for the next two terms with any changes from the dates which were 

previously published shown in bold and in red font. 
 

 

Friday 9th February 2024 Break up for Half-Term Holiday 

Monday 19th February 2024 School Returns 

Thursday 28th March 2024 Break Up for Easter Holiday 

Monday 15th April 2024 School Returns 

Monday 6th May 2024 Bank Holiday (school closed) 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 Children In School 

Friday 24th May 2024 Break Up for Half-Term Holiday 

Monday 3rd June 2024 School Returns 

Monday 24th June 2024 Children In School 

Friday 19th July 2024 Break Up for Summer Holiday 

 



 

We hope that this makes things easier for you, especially if you are wanting to arrange a break at the start 

of the school Summer Holiday. 

 

If these changes cause you any problems at all, please do let me know.  This is the last thing which we would 

want. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your kindness, encouragement and support.  Thank you for your understanding 

and flexibility about these slight changes to some dates. 

 

Warm best wishes, 

 

 

Neil Revell 

Headteacher 

 

 


